Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Mike Floyd <mudslide@frontiernet.net>
Sent: Saturday, March 21, 2015 5:40 AM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Save Lake Almanor

Mr. Barnes

As a lifelong resident of the Westwood/Chester/Lake Almanor area I’'m concerned about the possibility of the thermal
curtains being installed at Pratville.

Being an avid fisherman enjoying Lake Almanor both summer and winter | would hate to see the effect the curtains
would have on the lake.

How can there be “no significant impact” on Lake Almanor when its cold water fishery will be dramatically reduced?
Also, where is the environmental justice in damaging one area, Lake Almanor, for a questionable improvement in the
Feather River?

I’'m just expressing my feelings as a concerned fisherman that has spent all my life fishing Lake Almanor as a child and
throughout my adult years. | would hate to see any

Further put upon the Lake.

Thank You
David M. Floyd
mudslide@frontiernet.net

“SAVE LAKE ALMANOR “



